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Box 522 ~
Carlsbad, New l'exico
February 11, 1936

Mr. 7. He Cain
Repollo 0il Company
Box 521

Tulsa, Oklahoma

Dear Sir:

I am returninz herewith your Request for “ermission
to Connect with Pipe Line for your J. R. Phillips #1 in
the SW¥; of Sec, 31, Te 19 S,, R, 37 E,, as you used one
of the old forms,

Attached hereto you will find three copies of form
C~-106, "Request for Permission to Connect with Pipe Line"
to be filled out for your J. R, ihillips #1 well and
submitted to me in triplicate.

Findly destroy all of the o0ld "3G" forms except form
50«110A "Production and Royalty Statement™, You may
secure a supply of new forms by writing to the 0il Conserva-
tion Commission, Box 791, Santa Fe, New Mexico.

Please do not address any of the mail to this department
to Mr. J. D. Hunter. Address it to State 0il & Gas Imspector,
Box 522, Carlsbad, New Mexico.

Your cooperation in this matter will be greatly appre-
clated.

Very truly yours,
FJV:t

Encls. F, Jo Vesely,
State 011 & Ges Inspsctor.






